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I firmly oppose this bill. It serves only to punish the group of people that are 

statistically the most law abiding, while making everyone less safe. It’s well known 

that most mass casualty events happen in gun free zones, this would just create 

more of them. This is a spiteful bill that is aimed squarely at the group of people that 

make us more safe. Along with adding needless confusion for concealed carriers, it’s 

completely unnecessary. There is no reason that this should ever become law.  


